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Wednesday, January 14, our Annual Board 
Meeting will be held at the Senior Center at 
12:30 pm.  It is open to all residents of Morrow 
County.  We are looking forward to seeing new 
faces. 
 
2015 is shaping up to be an active and exciting 
year for the Senior Center.  We are having a 
brain-storming session for board members, 
staff, and other interested Morrow County 
residents to come up with new ideas that we can 
offer our senior population.  Make sure you 
check out this column each month so you will 
not miss out on any of the “New and improved” 
Seniors On Center activities. 
 
 
The first Thursday of each month, beginning on 
February 5th, Marc Follin will be here to answer 
any questions you may have concerning Social 
Security, Medical Supplements, Insurance, etc. 
from 1-3 pm. Walk-in’s accepted. 
 

                                        

Can you believe it is about that time of year 

already?  Get all of your last year’s tax papers 

ready and call the Center for an appointment to 

come in to get your taxes done for another year. 

The appointments will begin on February 5th so 

get your appointment early – the times fill up 

fast. 

 
 
 

 

Scioto Downs Casino 
Columbus, Ohio 

 

 
  

 
 

Trips to and from the Casino will 
discontinue for the winter months.  

We will start again in April.  It will be 
posted here in the Newsletter when 

we will resume.  Have a warm and safe 
2015 winter. 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS JANUARY 2015 

Seniors on Center will be closed  
January 1st and January 19, 2015. 

REMINDER 
If all schools in the county are closed 
due to inclement weather, Senior’s on 
Center will cancel services.  We will 
close under a level 3 snow 
emergency.   Please listen to the 
following stations for closing 
announcements:  
 Radio:  WMRN 94.3  
WMVO 93.7 FM or 1300 AM 
Television:  WBNS Channel 10   

       NBC Channel 4 
 
 


